
Operation of the Faculty of
Arts on Wednesday, 14th May
(CU Rector’s Sports Day)
All faculty buildings are open as usual. Classes will not be
centrally cancelled.

However,  students  and  employees  may  take  part  in  sports
events, and some departments might be closed or work in a
limited capacity. Therefore we recommend postponing visits at
departments,  institutes,  and  the  Dean’s  Office  to  another
date.
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